
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

ON WEDNESDAY OF THIS WEEK WE TOOK DELIVERY OF OUR 2019 WALL CALENDARS. LET 

ME SHOW YOU THE BEAUTIFUL COVER PHOTO. IT’S THE SUN EITHER RISING OR SETTING 

OVER THE OCEAN BETWEEN TWO LARGE ROCK FORMATIONS. ON THE BEACH IN THE 

FOREFRONT, THE BEACH IS COVERED IN SHELLS OF ALL KINDS AND COLORS. SOUNDS 

LIKE A NICE PLACE TO BE THIS TIME OF YEAR! IT’S THE PICTURE USED FOR THE MONTH 

OF MARCH AS WELL.  

SO HOW CAN YOU OBTAIN ONE OF THESE CALENDARS TO PLACE ON YOUR WALL? IT’S AS 

SIMPLE AS DOING WHAT THESE TWO LISTENERS DID.  

[DEB – OOSTBURG] I would like to request a 2019 calendar be mailed to me at [AND THEY GAVE 

THEIR MAILING ADDRESS. VERY IMPORTANT]. Thanks in advance. Your radio station means so much 

to me and my family! 

[MARCIA – RIB LAKE] Dear Staff at WRVM, I would appreciate receiving one of your 2019 calendars. 

Thanks for all you do to serve our area with the love of Christ! 

MARCIA ALSO LISTED HER MAILING ADDRESS. SOMETIMES THOSE WHO EMAIL FORGET 

TO DO THAT. IN WHICH CASE WE REPLY ASKING THEM FOR IT. 

THIS TIME OF YEAR I HEAR SEVERAL OF THE MINISTRY PROGRAMS WE CARRY OFFERING 

CALENDARS FOR NEXT YEAR FOR ‘A GIFT OF ANY SIZE’. NOT AN UNREASONABLE 

REQUEST GIVEN THERE ARE COSTS FOR PRINTING THE CALENDAR AND MAILING IT. 

HERE AT WRVM, WE OFFER THE CALENDAR ‘FREE FOR THE ASKING’. NO GIFT REQUIRED. 

OF COURSE, IF YOU WANT TO INCLUDE A GIFT FOR OUR MINISTRY THAT IS APPRECIATED 

VERY MUCH. YOU CAN EMAIL US, AS THESE LADIES DID OR ASK FOR ONE WHEN 

WRITING.  

I STILL HAVE THE NEW CALENDAR OPEN TO THE MONTH OF MARCH AND I’M SEEING AT 

LEAST 4 DATES THERE THAT I’M REALLY LOOKING FORWARD TO. MARCH 1 IS OUR 

CONCERT WITH LEGACY FIVE. MARCH 10 IS THE BEGINNING OF DAYLIGHT SAVINGS 

TIME. MARCH 12 OUR BUS TRIP TO BRANSON DEPARTS. AND MARCH 20 IS THE FIRST DAY 

OF SPRING. AND, OF COURSE, THE ENTIRE MONTH OF MARCH IS OUR SPRING LETTER 

MONTH. 

BE SURE TO ASK FOR YOUR 2019 CALENDAR WHEN WRITING. AND, IF YOU CAN, THANK 

YOU FOR REMEMBERING THE FINANCIAL NEEDS OF WRVM RADIO. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR MAKE A GIFT ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG AND REQUEST YOUR CALENDAR IN THE 

COMMENTS BOX. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

http://www.wrvm.org/

